
 

OFFICIAL 

 

PTA NEWSLETTER- AUTUMN 2020 

Please like our Facebook page- “St Pauls CofE 

Stalybridge, PTA” to be entered into a free competition and 

keep up to date with PTA events, raffles and competitions.  

WHAT IS THE PTA? 

 Parent Teacher 

Association 

 We raise money for your 

child/children for- 

 Treats in class 

 Trips 

 Additional resources a 

school budget wouldn’t 

stretch to. 

IDEAS? WHAT DO YOU WANT? 

The PTA has only been established for 12 

months. This year we have had a reboot with 

new committee members coming on board. 

We need your help 

 What would you like to see from us? 

 Suggestions for fundraising 

 What the funds can be spent on? 

See below for details on how to contact us. 

BUSINESSES- WE NEED YOU!!! PLEASE GET IN TOUCH- see below for details 

Do you/your partner/parent/uncle/aunt/granny/friend/neighbour own your own business? There are 

many ways you can help our PTA- 

 Sponsor us- free advertising on Facebook/Newsletters in return 

 Printing- leaflets, poster, etc- helping us keep costs down 

 Donations 

CONTACT US- on Facebook- “St Pauls CofE Stalybridge, PTA” page or alternatively you can 

email us on stpaulspta4@gmail.com 

Our annual EGM will be held on 20th October 2020 at 7.30pm via Zoom. If you’d like to join us please email 

for details. 


